
Preview of the New Bill4Time
Over the past couple of weeks, the Bill4Time staff and members of the Bill4Time
user community have been testing the new version of Bill4Time time tracking
software. Now, we need your help to discover any last minute issues before
releasing the new version to everyone.

To access the new version, visit this link:
https://secure.bill4time.com/b4t2/

You will still be able to access the existing version of Bill4Time by logging in
normally through the Bill4Time website. Most importantly, both versions of
Bill4Time use the same database. Any changes you make in one version will be
reflected in the other. This makes it easy for one person in a company to try out
the new version while the rest of the company continues using the existing
version.

You can log in using your existing firm credentials or create a new free account.
As you use the new system, notice the “Beta Feedback” link in the header of
every page. Use this link to notify us if you encounter any issues.

Your help is greatly appreciated by the entire Bill4Time team and we look forward
to your feedback!

If you do run into any problems or need assistance, give us a call at 1-877-245-
5484 or email us at support@bill4time.com.
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